
From: Haine, Steven K. 
Sent: 9/11/2013 8:58:03 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: field demo of Picarro system 

Laura: 

I will check with my group for possible dates and get back to you. Thanks. 

Steve 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2013 6:34 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith; Haine, Steven K. 
Cc: Bruno, Kenneth 
Subject: RE: field demo of Picarro system 

I'm on it! Steve, could you give me a couple dates to work with and I'll set it up. 

Thanks 

From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2013 6:34 PM 
To: Haine, Steven K. 
Cc: Bruno, Kenneth; Doll, Laura 
Subject: Re: field demo of Picarro system 

Hi Steve, 

Laura is our point person on gas and can definitely arrange the Picarro demo. Laura will 
contact you to discuss. 

Thanks, 

mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Meredith 

On Sep 10, 2013, at 11:55 AM, "Haine, Steven K." <steven.haine@,epuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

Hello, Meredith: 

My group has been talking about seeing a field demo of the Picarro system for a 
while but have never gotten around to it. Could you please set this up for us? I 
want to limit the group to no more than six people. I think a late September or 
early October time frame is good. Thanks. 

tJlttUmAL P.E. 

Senior Utilities Engineer 

Risk Assessment Section 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: (415)355-5553 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


